MEMORANDUM

September 17, 1969

Members, President's Advisory Committee on ROTC Affairs

Gentiemen:

At the request of the Chairman, Professor Alan Manne, 1 am writing to convehe the first meeting of the President's Advisory Committee on ROTC Affairs:

4:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 14, 1969

Lang Room #218, Law School Annex

The general purpose of this first meeting will be to consider how the committee wishes to proceed with its assignment, and to be brought up to date on the progress and state of my negotiations with the military services.

If you have any items for the Agenda, please send them to Professor Manne at the Department of Operations Research, Encina.

Many thanks.

Land Brooks Vice Provost for the Chairman

To: Professor Alan Manne, Chairnan 3576
Professor Eugene J. Webb
Professor J. Keith Mann
Professor Joan Mayers
Professor Lyman P. Van Slyke
Miss Carol Roesch
Mr. William N. Blanchard
Mr. Don E. Caldwell

Information copy to: President K.S. Pitzer